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         <By email> 
 
 
August 6, 2021 
 

 
Chief Mark MacDonald 
President, Ontario Association of Fire Chiefs 
520 Westney Rd. S., Unit 22  
Ajax, ON  
L1S 6W6 
mmacdonald@cramahetownship.ca 
 
Dear Chief MacDonald, 
 
I am writing to acknowledge receipt of the Ontario Association of Fire Chiefs’ letter dated July 
27, 2021 requesting amendments to the Ontario Fire Code. 
 
Your association’s requests will be reviewed and considered during this code development 
cycle for possible inclusion in the next edition of the Ontario Fire Code, anticipated in late 2023.   
 
I would like to thank your members, as well as those in the Canadian Automatic Sprinkler 
Association, the Ontario Association of Fire Educators and the Ontario Municipal Fire 
Prevention Officers Association for their submission and their valued contribution to fire safety 
in Ontario. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jon Pegg 
Ontario Fire Marshal  
Office of the Fire Marshal and Emergency Management 
 
 
c. The Hon. Sylvia Jones, Solicitor General  
    The Hon. Minister of Labour Training and Skills Development of Ontario Monte McNaughton 
    Jo-Ann Gauthier, Canadian Automatic Sprinkler Association  
    Kevin Vaughan, Chair, Ontario Association of Fire Educators  
    Vince Giovannini, President, Ontario Municipal Fire Prevention Officers Association 
    Michelle O’Hara, Executive Director Ontario Association of Fire Chiefs 
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